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Dear Elmbrook Families, 
 
Please watch for your child’s Individual Student Report (ISR) to come home. The ISR provides information about 
your child’s performance on the Wisconsin Forward Exam. The Forward Exam was administered during the 
spring of 2019 in English language arts (ELA) and mathematics for students in grades 3-8, science for grades 4 
and 8, and social studies for grades 4, 8, and 10. As part of the Wisconsin Student Assessment System, the 
Forward Exam is a large-scale, standardized achievement test designed to assess what students know in relation to 
the Wisconsin Academic Standards.  
 
Please keep in mind that the ISR is just one of many indicators of your child’s academic performance. In order to 
obtain a more complete picture of your child’s areas of strength and growth, it is important to consider 
information from a variety of sources that are communicated to families throughout the academic school year.  
 
If you have questions regarding your child’s Wisconsin Forward Results, please contact your child’s teacher, a 
Teaching and Learning Specialist in your child’s school, or the building principal.  For more information on ISRs, 
please review the “What is an Individual Student Report” document on the back of this letter.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
Emily Greiber 
Director of Elementary Teaching & Learning 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 


